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Dear Responsible Pharmacist,  
 
SAPC e-Note: GPP/SELF-INSPECTION WEBINAR  
 
The SAPC will be hosting its first GPP/Self-Inspection Webinar on 12, 14 or 18 March 2022. The webinar 
will be introducing the Self-Inspection process which Responsible Pharmacist have to complete annually 
by the 1st of March. The webinar will address:  
• The self-inspection process,  
• Pre-inspection, and  
• Post-inspection.  
 
The SAPC would like to assess the preferred times Responsible Pharmacists would like to attend the 
Self-Inspection Webinar. To fill in the survey please click here https://bit.ly/36QOnaI  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
VM Tlala  
 
 
 
 
Registrar/CEO  
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